

After meeting the Doc

Contributed by muineach
Friday, 14 April 2006

So I had a meeting with my neuro-surgeon, he says that it was good going to last 9 months without a seizure. He still hadn't gotten the results of my cat-scan from the previous week so he said we'll wait until after I have the mri-scan (next week) and then we'll look and see where we are.